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Membership 

The Friends of Wornstaff group was formed in the spring of 2023 by a group of  

people who love Ashley and its library. We have five board members and  

are looking for like-minded people to join us, either on the board or just to help  

out with fundraisers. Our goal is to raise funds to help supplement the 

 library’s budget so that items not covered in the budget,  

such as the basement renovaƟon, can be planned. 

We received our first member in June of 2023. We now have 21 members who  

donated a total of $1,461. We hope to grow our membership in the coming year.  

Please consider joining us…every donaƟon helps. 

Fundraising 

We held two fundraisers at City BBQ, sold 
snowflakes and received donaƟons at the 
library during Christmas in Ashley, and 
received donaƟons through Kroger 
Community Rewards.  

Friends of Wornstaff Income and Expense Statement 

Income:  

Memberships  $1461.00 
Fundraisers  $  538.99 
Kroger Rewards  $    74.32 
 
Expenses: 
Bank Fees  $    37.00 
 
DonaƟons: 
Library Funding  $1000.00 
 
Balance:  $1037.31 

2023 Funding for Wornstaff Library 

The Friends of Wornstaff contributed 
$1,000 in 2023 to fund the 2024 summer 
reading program. 

 

JOIN 

The Friends of 
Wornstaff 
Memorial 
Library 

You can make a 
difference! 

Thank you to all of our members and supporters for your support in our first year – we truly appreciate you. Thank 
you to the Wornstaff library staff for helping us think of fundraiser ideas and for being there. We truly have the 
best library around!  

Visit us at www.friendsofwornstaff.org or email at contact@friendsofwornstaff.org  


